
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 4, 2021 6:22 PM 
1ohnspurvis' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket No. 20200226-SU 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Purvis and Ms. Moore. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00399-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- "E>ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

PvioV\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: johnspurvis <johnspurvis@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 9:33 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200226-SU 

We are residents and property owners on Don Pedro Island and within the proposed service area. We wish to 
be included in the list of interested parties and request notifications of all documents and notices pertaining to 
Docket # 20200226-SU. The applicable e-mail for notifications is johnspurvis@yahoo.com 

We object to the application of Environmental Utilities for a waiver and bifurcation of the permitting 
process. Environmental Utilities has no expertise or experience in providing wastewater services. They must 
state their rates and demonstrate their ability to operate a wastewater service before a contract is issued by 
Charlotte County. While municipal sewer would be welcomed by us personally, EU must not be allowed and 
entitled to move forward with this request. 
Sincerely 
John Purvis 
Gayle Moore 
308 Bocilla Drive 
Don Pedro Island 
j o hnspurvi s@yahoo.com 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 
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